
 

 

 

 
 

Friday 4th April 2025 
Swimming Lessons – Year 4 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to confirm that swimming lessons for Plumpton Year 4 pupils have been 
arranged to be at Cumnor House School. Lessons start on Monday 2nd June 2025.  
 

Monday 2nd June  Monday 9th June Monday 16th June 

Monday 23rd June  Monday 30th June  Monday 7th July 

 
Miss Daley & Mrs Taplin will be accompanying the children. 
 
Two minibuses will leave Plumpton at 1:00pm on Mondays, arriving at Cumnor House at 
1:30pm for a 1:45pm lesson start, and return to school at approximately 3:00pm, in time for 
usual pick-up at 3.10pm.  
 
Children should bring: 
 

• A swimming costume (not a bikini);  

• A towel;  

• A swimming hat;   

• A waterproof bag big enough for all their clothes to fit in (this makes storage of uniform 
far easier); 

• A verruca sock if required.  
 
As on other school days, no jewellery may be worn (including earrings), and all children with 
long hair should have it tied back. If your child needs to be excused from swimming for any 
reason, please inform the school. Unless they are ill, they will be required to attend school. 
 
The total for the six weeks is £31.43 which covers the cost of the swimming instructor and 
minibuses. There will be no charge for children in receipt of pupil premium.  
 
Payment and consent should be made via Arbor. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the school office. 
 
With best wishes,  
 
Miss Daley and Mrs Taplin  

https://plumptonrobins.wordpress.com/

